
 
  

 

 

Ian Ellis, 

Southern Planning Practice 

Youngs Yard, 

Churchfields, 

Twyford, 

Winchester 

SO21 1NN 

On behalf of Chris Graham 

    31st May  2017 

Dear Ian, 

Ropley Neighbourhood Plan – Proposals for Local Green Space. 

This letter/email is to let you know that since informing you about the initial proposals for Local 

Green Space designation the Neighbourhood Planning timetable has been revised and the public 

consultation process is now likely to start in September. 

As you are aware the policy objectives in designating areas as Local Green Space is to give formal 

recognition to land valued by the local community and of greatest significance to the heritage and 

setting of the village.  The public consultation planned to take place over 8 weeks will be your clients 

opportunity to comment on these proposals and address any other aspects of the Ropley 

Neighbourhood Plan.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

 

On behalf of  - Councillor Simon Perkins  

                          Chairman of the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group   

 

 

 

 


